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4th September 2024 
 
Dear parent/ guardian, 
 

End of KS2 (Year 6) SATs: Workshop for parents of children in year six and year five 
Monday 9th September 2024 at 5.00pm 

 
If you have a child in year 6, they will be taking their national curriculum assessments in English grammar, 
punctuation and spelling, English reading and mathematics in May 2025. These formal tests are used to 
measure the progress and attainment of your child at the end of Key Stage 2. 
 
This workshop will enable you to understand how the tests are administered, the content of the tests and 
what your child needs to know, advice on how you are able to help your child at home and why such 
support is essential preparation for transition of your child to high school at the end of year six. If your 
child is in year five you may also want to have an insight in to the process too. 
 
If you are able to attend the session, please sign and return the slip below to your child’s class teacher. We 
look forward to meeting you.  
 
With best wishes, 
 
 
Mrs Joanne B. Heap Miss Griffiths  Miss Ruth Noble Miss Holly Ahearne 
Headteacher  Gold Class Teacher Purple Class Teacher Turquoise Class Teacher 
               
 
 
I am able to attend the year six SATs workshop on Monday 9th September 2024 at: 
 
 
                5.00pm    
 
 
I will require     seats. 
 
 
 

Name:           Signature:        
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